
Richmond Dive Club –  Tuesday, July 11, 2023 Membership Meeting
Meeting held at O’Toole’s Restaurant and Pub Forest Hill Ave. Richmond and via Zoom.
Club Vice President, Brian Cohen, began the meeting at 7:05 pm.  President and Treasurer were 
unable to attend.  Attendance: 6 joined online and 13 in-person, so a total of 19.       

• Sale of used gear:  Brian reminded members that they can bring used dive gear to swap or 
sell; gear that is in good condition – to the 6:00 – 7:00 networking part of the meeting.

• Next RDC Diver Days is tomorrow at Lake Phoenix.

• Treasurer's Report:  Tonya Langenstein, Treasurer, was not present. Brian reported the total 
balance of $7,255.

• Brian introduced the speaker, Mariah Meyer, with OneOcean. Mariah spoke about 
shark behavior and conservation.

• Raffle: The 50/50 drawing was not held this time.

• New Members:  Brief introductions of new members and all members present in the room 
were conducted.

Brian adjourned the meeting at 8:05.


